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The Greater New York/New England Chapters of the Society of Nuclear Medicine and 

Molecular Imaging are accepting abstracts for poster presentations for the November 1-3, 

2024 Northeast Regional Meeting to be held at the Newport Harbor Island Resort in 

Newport, Rhode Island. 

We encourage submissions of scientific abstracts, educational reports, and case reports from 

physicians, physicians in training, technologists, and students, including SNMMI members 

and non-members to either Rachel Powsner, MD of the New England Chapter 

(RPowsner@yahoo.com) or Jeffrey Kempf, MD of the Greater New York Chapter 

(Jeffrey.Kempf@univrad.com), by Friday, October 18, 2024.  This submission date has 

been extended to Wednesday, October 23, 12 PM. 

Honoring the memory of Dr. Hussein Abdel-Dayem the top three posters judged to have the 

highest scientific merit during this meeting will receive the following awards: 

 

1st place: $1,000. 

2nd place: $750. 

3rd place: $500. 

 

All accepted abstracts will be submitted to Clinical Nuclear Medicine as a group meeting 

publication. Abstracts should be submitted as Microsoft Word documents, with a maximum 

word count of 500 words, and be divided into headings of Background, Methods, Results, 

and Conclusions. Embedded black and white images, graphs and/or tables are acceptable. 

Each abstract submitted by a trainee (resident, student, etc…) must include a supervising 

attending or scientist as a co-author and must submit the written approval of the contents of 

the abstract from this supervisor at the time of submission.  Please send your submission 

email with your name and the title of the article in the subject line.  The abstract should 

include institutional affiliation for each author. 

At least one author must be present for a poster to be included in the judging for monetary 

awards. Posters can be displayed starting the afternoon of Thursday, October 31, but must be 

on display by Saturday morning at 9 am, to be considered for monetary awards. Posters need 

to be removed at 12:30 pm on Saturday. The winners of the abstracts judged by a panel of 

experts to be of the highest merit will be announced at the conclusion of the poster 

presentation session at noon on Saturday, November 2. All accepted presentations will be in 

poster format (4’ vertical x 8’ horizontal boards). 
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